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Sub.: Re-opening of Essay Competition on Guru Tegh Bahadur on 

MyGov portal-reg. 

     
Dear Sir / Madam (s), 
  
          On the occasion of the 400th Prakash Parv of the 9th Guru of the 
Sikhs, Guru Tegh Bahadur, the Ministry of Education (MoE), Govt of India 
in collaboration with NCERT and MyGov team had announced an essay 

competition for wide participation of students studying in schools in India at 
secondary level (Classes IX-XII) which was LIVE at MyGov portal during 
30th November, 2021 to 31st December, 2021. 

  
As per the guidelines issued by MoE, each state has gathered 200 of 

these entries. All 200 of these entries need to be submitted at National level 
essay competition, which is made LIVE, one more time from 1st April, 2022 
to 30th April, 2022 at MyGov portal. Earlier, this was LIVE on MyGov portal 
during 30th Nov, 2021 to 31st December, 2021. 

  
It is requested that all states/UTs to facilitate and motivate all these 

200 participants from their states to participate in the National level 
competition especially reopened, for eliciting more response, in accordance 
with guidelines available on MyGov. For this the state functionaries may use 
the URL  https://innovateindia.mygov.in/online-essay-competition/ 

  
For further communication/clarification, if any, you may contact Dr. 

Bharti Kaushik, Associate Professor & Head, DICT, CIET-NCERT (Mob.: 
9911191252) and Ms. Neeti Kumari, Project Manager, DICT (Mob.: 
9958895784) 

  
          With warm regards, 

Yours sincerely 

  
(Prof. Amarendra P. Behera) 

Joint Director, CIET 

  
All the Directors of SCERTs/SIEs  
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